MORMUGAO PORT TRUST
TRAFFIC DEPARTMENT
TM/ 588/2017/1016 Date: 5.8.2017

TRADE NOTICE NO. 18

Sub: Non-availability of Berth No. 10 and 11

MPT has received a few concerns from the Masters of the vessels regarding the fender
system at Berth No. 10 and 11. Accordingly, in order to address to this concern of the Trade,
MPT has taken the work relating to the replacement of existing fenders with high quality of Cell
fenders.

As a result, the Port would not be able to make available the Berths on the days when
the fenders are to be fitted. However, in order to reduce inconvenience to the Trade, it has
been decided to take one Berth at the time for this purpose and decommission it for a period for
three (3) days.

Therefore, this is for the information of the Trade Fraternity that the Berth No.10 shall not
be available between 21 August till 23 August 2017 and Berth No.11 shall not be available
from 24" to 26" August 2017. ltis requested to kindly inform all your principals and the member
of the Trade accordingly. Every effort shall be made by the Port to ensure the work is
completed within the scheduled time, if however, the work gets extended by a day or two due to
inclement weather conditions then we seek the patient understanding and the support of the
Trade. This is in the larger interest of the Members of the Trade to provide them efficient and
quality service from MPT.
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(Vipin R. Menoth)
Traffic Manager

To,

President, Stevedore Association
President, Ship Agents’ Association



